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A review in the Hartford Courant of Jean Randich's "The 
Importance of Being Earnest" highly praised the 
Connecticut Rep production.  
 

The review commends Randich, as 
she "has found a way to make "The 
Importance of Being Earnest" as funny 
as it should be while still touting Oscar 
Wilde's importance as a queer icon." 

The review also praised the comedic 
effect of the play as a whole: "It's funny. Really funny. On opening night, 
the actors were still learning how long they had to wait for the laughter 
to subside before they could safely speak again. Sometimes they were 
waiting a very long time." 

The play will run through October 18.  

	
  


